From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 16 November 2017 11:18
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 17/02168/LB

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:17 AM on 16 Nov 2017 from planning@banbury.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	17/02168/LB

	Address:
	The Old Malthouse St Johns Road Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Conversion of building from B1(a) Offices to 25 residential flats, with ancillary parking, bin storage and amenity area. 

	Case Officer:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]James Kirkham 

	Click for further information



	Comments Details

	Comments:
	Banbury Town Council have no objections to this application, however the Town Council are eager that any development carried out is done so in a sympathetic manner, and that conservation officers are satisfied with any proposed works.



